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Azimut Yacht Rendez-vous event at Ir-Ramla ta’ L-Armier, Malta 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that an Azimut Yacht 

Rendez-vous event will be held at Ir-Ramla ta’ l-Armier, Malta. 

 

The event will be held on Friday 7th August 2020 between 1200 hours and midnight 

within the area delineated by the imaginary lines joining points A, B, C and D as shown 

on the attached chart. 

 

Position  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

A   35º 59’.494   014º 21’.385 

B   35º 59’.494   014º 21’.556 

C   35º 59’.413   014º 21’.523 

D   35º 59’.400   014º 21’.403 

 

Due to the above event navigation within the above area will be restricted and no vessel 

is to be left moored within the area during the above-mentioned date and time. 

 

All vessels navigating within the bay are requested to keep a sharp lookout, navigate 

with caution and at slow speed (no wake), and give the above-mentioned area a wide 

berth. 

 

If due to adverse weather conditions the event cannot be held at Ir-Ramla ta’ L-Armier, 

it will be held at Il-Moll tat-Tiben (Marina Di Valletta) in Il-Port ta’ Marsamxett. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211A, 2537 and 2538 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM 




